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Sanborn Head Opens Colorado Office and
Hires Senior Project Manager, Kozlowski
NOVEMBER 17, 2018

Sanborn Head is pleased to announce the opening of a new office in Denver, Colorado and the hiring of
local solid waste specialist, Marcel Kozlowski, P.E. This new location expands Sanborn Head’s geographic
footprint beyond the company’s New England roots and establishes a western base to support the
company’s growth.

Sanborn Head is currently working in the Rocky Mountain region, including municipal solid waste landfill infrastructure and landfill gas collection
system design projects in Colorado and Utah. Marcel is Sanborn Head’s newest Senior Project Manager. He brings a combination of technical
expertise and local industry experience, most recently working for Waste Management of Colorado. David Adams, P.E., Senior Vice President, will
be working with Marcel and other members of Sanborn Head’s team to provide services to existing clients and explore new business
opportunities.

“Sanborn Head is excited to be expanding our scope of services outside of the Northeast,” David said. “An office in Denver allows us to define our
footprint nationally and deliver an exceptional level of service to our western clients. We’re optimistic about our prospects here and look forward
to helping new clients achieve their project vision.”

The new Sanborn Head office is located at 7535 East Hampden Avenue, Denver, Colorado. For more information or to request interviews with
leadership, please contact David Adams at dadams@sanbornhead.com.
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